
Regarding DA2021/0345…..we are situated at 8 Gunjulla Place, sharing a border with 16 
Ruskin Rowe.

Reviewing plans presented, we note the landscaping plans along our mutual border. There is 
running bamboo on this border - we would be open to discussions to work together to eliminate 
the bamboo if that would help with the landscaping plans. 

Other than that, construction noise would be a concern, as we work from home and would like 
an understanding of the timing of this project. Consideration towards us running business from 
home would be appreciated.

Many thanks
Clare & Grant Crawford.
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